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 Ruby News 

This week the children had great fun dancing whilst rolling the dough in 

our disco to music to help strengthen our hands. The children have been 

exploring counting and number this week up to 20. It is great to order 

the numbers and count objects one to one.  

 

 

During the week we have learnt sounds using games and actions to help 

us remember the sounds. In the school home books there is a sheet 

stuck in with pictures to help the children to practise with you at home 

e.g. Pooh bear rubbing his tummy saying mmmmmm. Remember to be 

careful not to say ‘muh’ and ‘tuh’.  

 

We have been having fun stomping and using our claws to strengthen 

our muscles for writing using the dinosaur stomp! Here is the link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dpdZu40K6GU  

The children have been amazing this week being full time! 

Miss Tyler                  


